Dike, Darlene

From: Richard Beastall_

Sent: 29 January 2017 18:43

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to planning application 2016/6194/P 49-51 Farringdon Road

FAQO Jonathan McClue

| have been a patient at Malmin Dentist Practice for many years.

It is professional, personable with excellent qualified and skilled staff.

| particularly like the bright light and clean environment of the premises.
| understand the landlord is trying to move the practice to the basement.
| find this proposal totally unacceptable.

The current premises provide an active shop front to the street with waiting areas reception and
activity.

The reception and the treatment rooms benefit from excellent daylight from the front window and
rooflights! There is benefit to patients to be treated in daylight especially for complex procedures.

The basement has no natural light and low cramped ceilings, not suitable for good artificial light
and for dentists equipment!

Its also not good practice to expect staff to work below ground with no daylight for long periods.

| urge you to reject the planning application!

Richard Beastall

Sent from my iPhone



